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Comments: This proposal is long overdue to manage the area for wildlife habitat and timber. Past wildfires should

show that some prescribed burning is needed for all aspects of management, a wise and prudent proposal is in

this plan. 

Management actions have to begin somewhere in a planning process and should always be able to revise as

needed or/and when new on the ground information becomes apparent to the professionals implementing the

forest management activity.

Hopefully this will be implemented. And any past mistakes such as the Trail of Tears damage will be corrected

ASAP to fulfill the responsibility the USFS has been given.


